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May 8, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

P7 to Harlaw Academy May 17, 2017, and May 19, 2017
All P7 children in Mr Skinley’s class (irrespective of which secondary they are zoned for) are to attend two further events at Harlaw Academy in May.
The first will take place on Wednesday, May 17, 2017, and is a Technologies Event.  N.B.  The children should make their own way there, and meet Mr Skinley outside the main doors of the school at 8.45 am.  They will need to bring a snack and a packed lunch on this day.  They will be dismissed from Harlaw Academy at 2.00 pm approximately, and should then make their own way home.
The second will take place on Friday, May 19, 2017, and is an Expressive Arts Morning.

N.B.  The children should make their own way there, and meet Mr Skinley outside the main doors of the school at 9.00 am.  The children will be bussed back to school and will return in time for lunch.
Please complete the slip below to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

P7 to Harlaw Academy May 17, 2017, and May 19, 2017

I hereby acknowledge receipt of this letter and am happy for my child to attend the above events.  I realise that my child must meet Mr Skinley at Harlaw Academy on both days, and must make their own way home on the Wednesday at 2.00 pm approximately.  

My child is in receipt of free meals and would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen.  

Name of child (please print): ………………………………………………………

Signed: ………………………………………………………  Date: ………………………..









Gayle Gorman
Director

